
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

14th March 2020 

 

RE: COVID-19 

 

Dear Stadium34 Members, 

 

We would like to assure our members regarding the COVID-19 virus that we will only be following 
expert advice and the Victorian/Commonwealth Government guidelines.  

 

Stadium34 competitions will continue to operate, unless government and the expert advice inform 
social and local sporting organisations to cease operating. Many sports governing bodies have made 
announcements that games will continue for the moment and have requested their communities not 
to panic and to follow the expert advice.  

 

Please understand during this time, players may not want to shake hands with you after the game and 
we ask you not to be offended by this. A simple, ‘good game’ to your opponents and teammates will 
suffice.  

 

We ask all our members to follow all hygiene advice including washing your hands regularly.  

 

Moving forward, we will continue to look at ways we can implement better hygiene measures 
throughout our competitions and venue.  

 

Please know that Stadium34 will keep up to date with all information available and make informed 
decisions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Matt Beatson 

Managing Director 
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